
March 29, 2020 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is to inform you of an accident happening 
on Saturday, March 27, 2020.  During a 
regular landing in my pasture the wind caught 
the helicopter causing it to drift into my fence.  
When the skid caught on the fence it flipped 
over onto my driveway. Please contact me f 
you need further information.  
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
Billy Helvey 

 






